
Shenandoah Valley Elementary PTO Update 
May 2018 

https://www.parkwayschools.net/domain/618  
Facebook page:  https://www.facebook.com/shenandoahvalleypto/  

If you know anyone who is not receiving PTO updates or needs to update their information, please encourage 
them to fill out a Google form here! 

 
Thank you to Missy Bredbenner, Sherrie Goesling, Amanda Marsh, Stacy McNew, and Carrie Roberts for 
bringing in treats for the April staff birthday celebration! 
 
Thank you for all those who came out to support our school Beautification Day and the hard work that needed 
to be done on April 21:  Tin Tin Chin, Jonathon Chin, Lawson Robinson. Wooin Robinson, Scouts Troops, 
Benjamin Wellborn, Carlos Raimondi, Jonas Raimondi, Cameron Stecher, Mitchell Boarman, Eli Ring, Dylan 
Lohss, Sandy Lohss, Eli Ring, Matthew Averbukh, Mark Williams, Daniel Williams, Donna Ables, and Steve 
Ables. 
 
Thank you to the members of the Welcome Committee (Heather Carron, Dana Delap, Emily Fingerhut, Raquel 
Grogan-Webb, Marsha Hulse, Heather Lampert, and Anna Martirosyan) for supporting the new families that 
moved in during the school year!  The Welcome Committee fielded any questions that the new families had and 
gave the students a Shenandoah Valley t-shirt as a gift. 
 
Thank you to the PTO Executive Board for all of your hard work and organization this past year!  Meet the 
2018-2019 PTO Executive Board: 
 
Steven Shane –President 
Valerie Harris – Vice-President 
Michele Duvall – Treasurer 
Katie Lail – Assistant Treasurer 
Shilpa Rao – Corresponding Secretary 
Danielle Mosley – Recording Secretary 
Sonya Land – Past President 
 
Buy One Get One Free Book Fair – Thursday & Friday, May 3-4, 2018, 9 a.m. – 5 p.m. 
Students will have the opportunity to visit and purchase from the Book Fair during school hours, but we need 
parents to check them out!  The Book Fair will be located in King’s Corner near the Nurse’s office rather than 
the library.  Please sign up here to help! 
 
SVE Rummage Sale – Saturday, May 5, 2018, 8-11 a.m. 
Come to our first SVE Rummage Sale!  Families will have booths set up on the blacktop for shopping from 8-
11 a.m.  THERE IS STILL TIME TO SIGN UP FOR A BOOTH!  If you want to sign up for a booth, more 
details can be found here.  The cost for a booth is $15, and this includes one table provided by SVE.  The 
National Kidney Foundation will be coming at 11 a.m. to pick up any unsold items that you would like to 
donate.  Please simply have them boxed or bagged at the end of the sale.  
 
Teacher Appreciation Week – May 7-11, 2018 
Ways that students and parent can thank their teachers the entire week: 

• Write a note of appreciation to be included in the Teacher Books.  All staff and teachers will receive a 
great keepsake of their notes from parents and students.  Blank notes are attached.  You may print off 
additional copies at http://tinyurl.com/teacherbooks.  Turn in all notes by Monday, May 7, 2018. 

• Sign up at http://signup.com/go/mYYRMBJ to bring something on Monday, May 7, 2018, for the 
teacher luncheon. 



• Bring a flower or small treat to brighten your teacher’s day.  Check out their favorites on our website at 
https://www.parkwayschools.net/domain/618  

• Simply take time to say “Thank you for being my teacher this year!” 
 
Menchie’s Fundraiser – Tuesday, May 8, 2018, 4-9 p.m. 
Come out and support SVE by eating some frozen yogurt at Menchie’s (near Whole Foods and Target on 
Clayton Road)!  Just mention that you want your purchase to go towards Shenandoah Valley Elementary at the 
register! 
 
PTO Volunteer Party – Monday, May 14, 2018 
If you have volunteered in any form (Room Parent, field trips, etc.) at Shenandoah Valley this year, please join 
us for the PTO Volunteer Party at Bar Louie (103 Chesterfield Valley Dr., Chesterfield, MO 63005) 
on Monday, May 14, 2018, from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m.  PTO will provide the appetizers.  If you plan on attending, 
please RSVP at https://goo.gl/forms/UcxoBT1EBjqYWaVL2 by May 12. 
 
Spirit Day – May 24. 2018 
Please join your child for lunch and volunteer on Spirit Day, Thursday, May 24, from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m.!  We still 
need volunteers to help with field games and lunch distribution, so sign up here!  Click here to see the flyer with 
lunch times and class colors.  Please remember – you and siblings are welcome to come and eat lunch with your 
child(ren).  For security reasons, if you would like to be on campus at the other events, you must do so as an 
assigned volunteer (no siblings).  There will be a volunteer check-in table by the front doors where you will get 
your name tag and assignment(s).  Thank you for making the last day of school a great one! 
 
Volunteer Sign Up for 2018-2019 
We want YOU to volunteer for next year!  Forms will be going home in Friday folders this week.  There are 
many options for you to become involved at SVE, whether it is a one-night event or an ongoing commitment!  
Please sign up here! 
 
School Supply Orders Online 
Don’t want the hassle of school supply shopping over the summer?  Send in the form or buy online and all 
supplies are delivered directly to your student’s classroom before Meet the Teacher.  If you wish to purchase 
online, go to www.schoolkitz.com and enter Shenandoah Valley. 
 
Amazon Smile Donations 
Before making any Amazon purchases, choose “Shenandoah Valley Elementary School PTO” through Amazon 
Smile, and they will donate 0.5% of all Amazon purchases you make to our PTO!  Visit 
https://smile.amazon.com/ to link SVE PTO to your Amazon account.  Whenever you make future purchases, 
go to https://smile.amazon.com/ so that a portion of your purchases will be donated to the PTO. You can still 
use your Amazon App to put items into your cart, but just go to https://smile.amazon.com/ to complete your 
purchase.  Also, if you start filling your cart without going to the Smile website, just open another tab in your 
browser and type in https://smile.amazon.com/  and your cart will be updated. 
 
Coke Rewards 
If you have collected Coke Rewards, you may donate them to Shenandoah Valley Elementary before they 
expire soon!  Just be sure to choose Shenandoah Valley Chesterfield so that our school receives the donation. 
 
Save the Date 
May 3-4, 2018 – Buy One Get One Free Scholastic Book Fair, 9 a.m. – 5 p.m. 
May 8, 2018 – Menchie’s Fundraiser, 4-9 p.m. 
May 7-11, 2018 – Teacher Appreciation Week 
May 14, 2018 – Volunteer Appreciation Party, Bar Louie, 7-9 p.m. 
May 24, 2018 – Spirit Day, 9 a.m. – 1 p.m. 
August 21, 2018 – Room Parent Mtg. (6:00 p.m.), First PTO Mtg. next year (7:00 p.m.),  5th Grade Celebration Mtg. (8:00 p.m.) 


